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Measure: HB3086 

Dear Committee members: 

 

I am writing to ask you to oppose HB 3086.  Please maintain the current 

Congressional District structure for the Oregon Fish and Wildlife Commission with 

only needed amendments for the new Congressional District. It provides fair 

representation for all Oregon citizens.   


